
Once your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA®) form 
or FAFSA correction has been processed, you can get a copy of your 
Student Aid Report (SAR) in two easy steps.

1. Log in to FAFSA.gov using your FSA ID
2. Select the “View or Print your Student Aid 
    Report (SAR)" option near the middle of the 
    “My FAFSA" page.
3. Your EFC (Expected Family Contribution) is listed
     in the red circle below.

You can also contact the Federal Student Aid 
Information Center at 1-800-4-FED-AID 
(1-800-433-3243; TTY for the deaf or hard 
of hearing 1-800-730-8913) and request a 
copy via U.S. mail (allow 10–14 days for delivery).

How do I get a copy of my
Student Aid Report (SAR)?


